Pilon, Janet

Subject: AGAINST- Designate libraries as safe consumption sites

From: Susan Robinson

Sent: April 26, 2025 8:54 AM To: mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: AGAINST- Designate libraries as safe consumption sites

Hello,

I have been informed of a petition calling for Hamilton City Council to designate public libraries as safe drug consumption sites.

I am against this. This is a terrible idea. Libraries need to be a safe place for people to enter and gather and this will not be the case if we are encouraging drug use in these areas.

Public drug use should be illegal.

Thank you, Susan